Climate change: risks and
opportunities

Correspondence between Pete Searle, Director of Private Pensions and Arm’s
Length Bodies to Charles Counsell, Chief Executive of The Pensions Regulator.

The correspondence follows on from the publication of the UK government’s
Green Finance Strategy in July 2019. It sets out the department’s view on
integrating climate change risks and opportunities into The Pensions
Regulator’s activities and The Pensions Regulator’s response.


http://www.government-world.com/climate-change-risks-and-opportunities-2/
http://www.government-world.com/climate-change-risks-and-opportunities-2/

